Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/17/2022 4:17:46 AM

First name: Laird Last name: Goodman

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Slater Turner and the Ochoco National Forest,

As an avid, 66 yr old mtn biker, I would like to voice my support for the Lemon Gulch trail project. The current propsoal is a great opportunity to bring tourism dollars to the area (mountain bikers like myself spend between 2.5 M- 5 M in Oakridge, Oregon alone!) as well as to satisfy the Ochoco Forest Management Plan to provide for 468 miles of non-motorized trails of which currently there are none with a primary purpose for mountain biking.

As a mountain biker, I respectfully ask that you support alternative 2 to maximize the the type of terrain and variety of riding experiences for us.

Thank you. Laird Goodman